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Let your light shine through family, friendship and faith 

 
Cakes for the Street Party! 

We would welcome any cake donations for the street party on Friday 27th please. 
If you could bring your cakes in on the morning of Friday 27th and give them to your 
child’s teacher, we would be most grateful! Thank you in advance. 
 

Jubilee Celebrations Day Friday 27th May 
We have an exciting day planned for our “Jubilee Celebrations Day” next Friday. 
This will be a non-uniform day, so please send you child to school is something red, 
white or blue, or all three colours if you wish!  
The events we have planned for the day are as follows. The day will start with the 
children gathering together to learn facts about the Queen and what a jubilee is. 
Each class, throughout the day will plant a jubilee tree in the school grounds to 
commemorate the occasion. Children will make jubilee placemats, crowns and/or 
design a special jubilee postage stamp throughout the day. There will be a prize for 
each class for the best designs. At lunch time, the children will have a whole school 
picnic (weather permitting) and enjoy a buffet lunch. 
In the afternoon, parents and grandparents are invited into school to take part in a 
street party on the playground, where the children will have cakes and a drink. We 
have also purchased a jubilee pin badge for each child as a memento of the day. Teas, 
coffee and cake will be available for parents and grandparents on the afternoon too. 
  
If you are planning on joining us on the afternoon, the information below shows you 
the procedure we have put in place. 

1) Please collect your child/ children from the classroom doors at 2.15pm, as you 
normally would at the end of the school day. 

2) Your child will have their school bags/ coats etc with them at this time. 
3) Please take your child onto the playground where you will be able to sit 

together for the street party. 
4) Please note, that your child will be your responsibility for the rest of the 

afternoon. Staff will supervise children without visitors during our street 
party. 

5) Teas, coffees and cakes will be available for parents and grandparents from 
the school kitchen. 

6) At the end of the party, you will be able to take your child home, but please 
inform your child’s class teacher before leaving the premises. 
 

Any questions regarding the above, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 



 
 

 
 
Best wishes       Mrs Clarey and Team 
 

Diary Dates for Summer 2022 
 

27th May Jubilee Celebrations Day 
 

27th May Penalty Shoot Out money in  
 

27th May 3.30pm Break for half term 
 

6th June School reopens after half term 
 

9th June Year 4s visit to Lichfield Cathedral 
 

9th June Reception class performing Arts Day 
 

27th, 28th June Transition Day (visit new schools/ classes) 
 

29th June Years 1 and 2 visit Twycross Zoo 
 

8th July Sports Day   
morning - Dormice and Hedgehogs 
afternoon-Years 1,2,3,4 
 

12th July Seaside theme Day 
 

13th July Reports sent home 
 

14th July Meet your child’s next teacher 4pm-6pm 
 

19th July  Year 3 and 4 Panto 6.30pm 
 

20th July End of year service in the church 
 

20th July Year 4 family picnic and presentation  
 

20th July School closes for summer 
 

Holiday club available for the first three weeks of summer holidays 
 
 
 


